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Services 

Roads and Maritime Reference: SYD 14/00534/03 (A7881675) 
Council Ref: DA2008/1741 - MOD2014/0230 

The General Manager 
Warringah Council 
725 Pittwater Road 
DEE WHY NSW 2099 

Attention: Luke Perry 

Dear Sir/Madam, -

WARrflNDAH COUhlCiL 

1 :̂  MOV mi, 

'MAIL ROOM 

SECTION 96 MODIFICATION J O WARRINGAH MALL - REVISED FAQADE OF PALM TREE CAR 
PARK, REMOVAL OF STARFISH CARPARK EXPRESS RAMP AND INTERNAL MALL 
MODIFICATIONS - 145 OLD PITTWATER ROAD, BROOKVALE 

) 
Reference is made to Council's email dated 21 October 2014 regarding the abovementioned 
Section 96 application which was referred.to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for 
comment in accordance with Sfafe Environmental Planning Policy (Infrastructure) 2007. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted documentation and raise no objection to the 
proposed modifications. 

Should you have any further inquiries in relation tb this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the 
nominated Land Use Planner, Hans Pilly Mootanah on telephone 8849 2076 or by email at 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely. 

Angela Malloch 
Senior Land Use Planner 
Network and Safety Management 
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